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Agency Outputs: (As detailed on 2021-2022 Application) 

Survivor Resource Center outputs and goals for the funding period were to 

provide programs to 6,000 participants.   

How many lives have been impacted over the last quarter? 

The funding through the United Way enabled us to provide a total of 38 evidence 

based, age-appropriate prevention education programs in Vermilion County 

Schools this quarter, impacting the lives of 564 students.  The programs were 

aimed at preventing bullying, sexual harassment and abuse, and physical fighting.   

In addition, professional training programs were provided 36 educators and social 

service providers.  This included a full day trauma informed care training to 

Project Success staff.   

Please break down demographics of lives impacted. If not available, how are you 

going to work towards gathering this information? 

The demographics of the students vary widely as schools have students that span 

a wide variety of socio-economic and cultural background.  The demographics are 

not gathered by us when we conduct programs.  We will assess ways to compile 

demographic data from the schools that we provide programs to.   

Are you on track to hit your output goals as listed above? If not, what is 

preventing you from reaching those output goals? 



We surpassed our goals for the funded year, providing prevention education 

programs to 7,400 participants in schools, after school and summer programs.   

Please provide one (or more) inspiring story over the last quarter. This could be 

about your organization or a special impact story. Please include any 

pictures/graphics you feel necessary with your report. 

We have received very positive feedback from participants and staff at the 

programs provided to the Boys and Girls Club.  In addition to prevention 

education programs, we conducted a joint community event with them for a 

neighborhood gathering at Garfield park that provided a fun safe environment for 

the community members and provided information on violence prevention 

efforts.  We are continuing to partner with them throughout the year.   
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